
 

   This is to inform all the members of the Alumni Association of R. K. M. V. C. College, Rahara, that the 

Annual Alumni Meeting, scheduled to be held on 26th January, 2019, has been postponed till further 

notice due to unavoidable circumstances.  

Dr. Subhabrata Banerjee 

Secretary, 

Alumni Association 


